
 
 
 
Village Board Report – January 2017 

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 
actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  
 
FY 2016 ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT – At the January 17th meeting, Matt Baron was in attendance on 
behalf of the Village’s new auditors, Lauterbach and Amen, to present the FY 2016 Annual Financial 
Report.    
 
MUNICIPAL CENTER – At the January 17th meeting, President Hettermann reported that this year’s 
budget includes funds to develop concept plans for a future municipal center to house both the 
administration and public safety departments. The Board formally agreed to name the future facility, 
the “David G. Dominguez Municipal Center”.   
 
ORDINANCES – The Board approved the following ordinances at the January 3, 2017 and January 17, 

2017 meetings: 
 

 Ordinance 16-17-32 Authorizing the Sale of Surplus Property 

 Ordinance 16-17-33 Amending Chapter 9, Liquor Control and Liquor Licensing, of the Johnsburg 
Municipal Code 

 Ordinance 16-17-34 Amending the Johnsburg Municipal Code to Regulate the Reimbursement of 
Village Employees and Officials for Travel, Meal and Lodging Expensed 
 

TEXT AMENDMENTS - At the January 17th meeting, the Board appointed the Planning and Zoning 
Commission as a Special Zoning Commission to consider text amendments to Section 7, Accessory 
Buildings and Structures, of the Johnsburg Zoning Ordinance.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 
Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 
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